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November 12th, 2022 

 
BOIL WATER ADVISORY RESCIND NOTICE 

 
The Boil Water Advisory issued on November 9th, 2022 for the Wallaceburg 

Distribution System on the Chatham-Kent Municipal water supply is 
NO LONGER IN EFFECT  

 
CK Public Health has received the test results from the water samples 
taken on November 10th and 11th, 2022. These tests confirmed the results 
were satisfactory. 

Based on these results, the Medical Officer of Health, Dr. W. David Colby, 
has rescinded the boil water advisory. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call CK Public Health at  
519.355.1071. 
 

The Boil Water Advisory is no longer in effect. 
 
 
 
 


